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Investigators Seeking Information on Stolen Dog 
Date of Release: Thursday, August 10, 2017 

 

[Wentworth, N.C.]— Rockingham County Sheriff’s investigators are seeking 

information on a female Rhodesian Ridgeback dog, Brown in color, that is believed to have 

been stolen from a vehicle while in the parking lot of McCollum’s Store located at 10475 

US-158, Reidsville, NC 27320 on March 30th, 2017. The dog’s owner, Kendal Crawford of 

57 Russell St. Asheville, N.C. went in the store and left the dog in her unlocked vehicle and 

when she returned, the dog was gone. There was no surveillance footage of the theft. The 

dog goes by the name “Bella” and is pictured in this News Release. Anyone with 

information about this theft or the possible whereabouts of “Bella” is asked to call 

Detective Marcus Marshall at 336-634-3232 or Rockingham County Crime Stoppers at 

336-349-9683. 
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